
Librarian’s Meeting Notes
April 3, 2004
11:00
Room 442

Attending: Yuri Konovalov, Paul Kammerdiner, Ray Dickinson, Anne Kelly, 
Melinda McMartin, Carrie Forbes, Dean Cochran, Assistant Dean Joe Weber, 
David Scott, Jessica Rush, Leah Monger, Rick Bearden, Maureen Watson, and 
Keith Upton

Dean’s Comments:

The Dean commented on a recent Dean’s Council meeting.  An update on 
Strategic Directive #4 was distributed and discussed.  
All are invited to attend the President’s talk about his meeting with campus
constituents on Thursday in the Dome Room.
Announced his resignation as CIO effective July 1.
Will begin to focus more on grant writing and fundraising.
Will take an active role in the Luminus project on campus and how the 
library fits into this project.
Distributed an additional handout on “What the Deans think about IT 
needs”

Announcements:

Rick mentioned that a new tax and accounting database, RIA Checkpoint, 
was up and running
Rick also mentioned that Citation Linker software was in the testing phase
and should be available for the Fall semester.  He described this as “one-
stop shopping” for patrons.  
The Library has purchased a 10 user license for “Snag-it” software.  If you 
need a copy, email him and he will see that it is installed.  
Melinda mentioned that the Currie’s boxes are down to 21.  She also 
found a fairly old photograph of the Dean’s house.

Meeting adjourned at 11:55 with no objection

Respectfully submitted:

David Scott


